

memorandum

809 N. Broadway/PO Box-324/Milwaukee, WI 53201-0324/414-286-8211

TO:

Ald. Marlene Johnson-Odom Zoning, Neighbarholds

Development Committee

FROM:

Martha Brown

Manager, Milwaukee Development Center

DATE:

November 10, 2003

SUBJECT:

File #030891

This file was referred to the Historic Preservation Commission for report. At its meeting on November 5, 2003, the Commission voted to support the adoption of this ordinance change.

I will attend the ZND committee meeting November 18, 2003, to present the HPC's recommendation and answer questions about this file.